
 

Steering Committee Minutes 

Perinton Congregations for Flower City Habitat for Humanity 

A Ministry of Ecumenical Ministries of Perinton, Inc. (EMP) 

Nov 1, 2021, 7:00 p.m. via Zoom  

 
Church Attendance:  Bethlehem Lutheran Church: Mike Joyce; Church of the 

Assumption:  Charlie Szilagyi; Church of the Resurrection:  Dan Killoran (Treasurer), George 

Orosz; Fairport United Methodist:  Carlee Brown, Rick Hill (Co-Secretaries); Mountain Rise 

UCC:  Nick McClain; Perinton Presbyterian: Mark Stevens (Chair); St. John of Rochester 

Church: Mike Seaman; Flower City Habitat for Humanity: Ethel Duble, Development 

Director; Member of Ecumenical Ministries of Perinton, Inc. Board of Directors and Flower 

City Habitat volunteer: Lois Rixner 

 

Regrets: Bill Holiday, Ed Daniel 

 

The meeting was called to order by Mark who welcomed all. 

 

Construction update:  
 

• Construction is past the halfway point and the house is looking good. Carlee reported 

that last Saturday they installed most of the siding on the sides and back and some on the 

front. Ethel said additional volunteer work opportunities will be scheduled for January. 
 

• Online volunteer registration is working well. Perinton Presbyterian reserved 

November 13, St. John of Rochester reserved December 18, and “Friends and Family 

Day” for the owner is November 20. All other workdays are open. 
 

• Dedication is tentatively scheduled for early to mid-February but that depends on several 

factors. Ethel said Flower City Habitat would print the programs in consultation with us 

and livestream it for those who can’t attend in person. The link to a recent dedication 

ceremony is posted on the Flower City website. Father Peter of St. John of Rochester 

would like to participate in the dedication if his schedule permits. Please consult your 

clergy staff to see if he/she/they would like to participate. 

 

Treasurer’s report: Dan reviewed the attached Treasurer’s report and noted that we’ll have a 

reserve of over $28,000 for our ninth Habitat home. That is due in part to some churches 

continuing to contribute annually while we delayed construction a year due to COVID issues. 

 

Next meeting: TBD; may meet in January if necessary to plan the dedication or handle it via e-

mail and phone. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Rick Hill, Co-Secretary 

 

Attachments:  Treasurer’s report, current roster 


